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Diary Dates. 
08.05.25: Y1/Y2 Crick-
et morning followed 
by swimming 
12.05.25: KS2 SATs 
begin for week 
15.05.25: Pippins 
open afternoon for 
current parents, 3.30-
5pm 
16th May 1.15—2.30 
pm Looking for a Pre-
school place for Sep-
tember?  Please come 
and visit us!  Pippins 
Pre-school open after-
noon 
22.05.25: Sports 
morning followed by 
family picnic, 9.30-
1pm 
22.05.25: Year 4 sleep 
over 
23.05.25: Break up for 
half term. 
02.06.25: Children 
return to school 
02.06.25: Tempest 
Photography—Class 
and Y6 Leavers 
04.06.25: Y5/Y6 
Mosque visit 
09.06.25: Year 1 
Phonics Screening 
Assessment begins  
10.06.25: Y3/Y4 Hindu 
temple visit 
10.06.25: New Recep-
tion parents meeting, 
6-6.30pm 
16.06.25: KS1 Non-
statutory assessment 
week  
16.06.25: New Recep-
tion class story time, 
2.45-3.15pm 
16.06.25: Transition 
to KS2 meeting, 
3.30pm-4pm 
23.06.25: New Recep-
tion transition after-
noon 
23.06.25: Reserve 
Sports day 9.30-1pm 
24.06.25: Y1/Y2 Syna-
gogue visit 
 
 

V.E. Day 
We talked about V.E. day in assembly this week and had lots of fun learning the Lambeth Walk. An enor-
mous thank you to Ali and Jane from the village who bought in choc ices for everyone to enjoy!   It was a 
really thoughtful treat for our children.  

Year 5 Bell Boating  
Thank you to Mr Kearns and Mrs Lightfoot for taking our Yer 5 pupils bell boating this week.  The children 
had an amazing time practicing their skills in readiness for the bell boating regatta next  half term.  
Well done to all the children who took part and in particular, those who took on the catwalk challenge!  
More pictures 
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Diary Dates Continued  

26.06.25: Y5 Bell 
Boating Regatta 
27.06.25: Whole 
school move up after-
noon 
27.06.25: Year 6 
Sports Induction day 
at Pershore High 
30.06.25: New Recep-
tion transition after-
noon 
30.06.25: Year 6 Aca-
demic Induction day 
at Pershore High 
02.07.25: Y6 Water-
sports Day at Lakeside 
04.07.25: Year 3 & 4 
class assembly, 9am 
07.07.25: Reception 
parents transition to 
KS1 meeting, 3.30-
4pm 
08.07.25: Open After-
noon, 3.30-4pm 
09.07.25: Y6 Leavers 
trip 
11.07.25: Year 1 & 2 
Class assembly, 9am 
17.07.25: Pippins 
Graduation, 9.30-
10am 
17.07.25: Year 6 Leav-
ers assembly 2.00 pm 
17.07.25: Break up for 
summer holiday 
03.09.25; Children 
return to school 

Sports Day: 22.05.25 
Just a reminder that children will need a plain  t-shirt 
in their house colour for this event.   
Rowan: Red 
Willow:  Yellow 
Oak: Green  
Birch: Blue 
If anyone needs help with a t-shirt, please do let us 
know. We  can beg, borrow, steal if needed!  
Please ask your class teacher if you are unsure which 
colour you need.  
We have a reserve date of 23.06.25 if  the rain 
comes but fingers crossed we will be able to go 
ahead.  The forecast is looking good so far.  
Please bring a  family picnic and join us for lunch 
afterwards if you can.  

Super Maths 
Reception have been working on representing ten practically, 
using part whole models. 
Year 5 have been busy measuring angles using protractors.  
 

Super Learning  
Year 6 have been continuing their work on the 
circulatory system this week.  They tried to match 
key areas of the heart on their own hearts using a  
diagram to help them. 
Year 3/4 built on their trip to Cadbury World last 
week by  understanding problems the  Mayans 
experienced.  They matched problems to possible 
solutions. . 
Thank you to our teaching team for this super 
learning.   

Super History 
Year 1 and 2 had lots of fun in their history les-
son re-enacting scenes from the Bayeaux Tapes-
try.  Thank  you to Mrs Voce for this super learn-
ing.  
More pictures. 

Warm Weather 
Even though the weather is a little cooler, we would still advise that 
all children have sun screen applied before school and bring hats 
and fresh water with them.  Thank you.  
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